
Parish of St Winefride, Lymm
RC Diocese of Shrewsbury a registered charity 234025

18 Booths Hill Road, Lymm, Cheshire. WA13 0DL
Parish Priest Fr. Tony Elder  01925 752224   e-mail: lymm_rc@btinternet.com www:stwinefrideslymm.org

Newsletter 6 November 2022  Thirty-Second Sunday in Ordinary Time
Sat Nov 5      5.45pm SI (Beck)
Sun Nov 6    9.00am   Parishioners                 10.30am Peter Verdin RIP
Mon Nov 7   9.15am   DRF Kelly Family
Tue Nov 8    9.15am 7.00pm Exposition 7.30pm Mary McGuire
Wed Nov 9    1.30pm  FUNERAL MASS     Grace Prince
Thu Nov 10   9.15am  John Malpas RIP (Anniv)
Fri Nov 11     9.15am  SI (JK)
Sat Nov 12 10-10.30am Confessions and Exposition

5.45pm Thanksgiving (Slattery)
Sun Nov 13   9.00am Parishioners                    10.30am Those who died in War

SPECIAL COLLECTION TODAY: Clergy Education and Training Fund.

DISCERNMENT OF GIFTS AND SERVICE “Your role and mission in the
Church” – A day of reflection, prayer, fellowship, teaching, and workshops to
help you know how you can use your gifts in the service of God and your
neighbour. Run by the Diocesan Mission for Catechesis team and the Dominican
Sisters of St Joseph, at St Alban’s Parish Hall, Macclesfield on Saturday 26
November from 10am -5pm. Please bring a packed lunch. To book, contact
lisa.martinez@dioceseofshrewsbury.org

MARY’S MEALS I get a request from some charitable cause every single day, but
one you might be interested in is Mary’s Meals, which provides sustenance for 2.25
million children all over the world. They have had an offer, that any donations they
receive up till January 31, will be matched, and therefore doubled. See notice board
for details.

READINGS AT MASS Surprisingly, not all Jews believed in the afterlife. The
idea gained a boost during the latter years BC, when the people were subjected to
hardship by their Greek overlords. Many died bravely fighting under the Maccabees
for freedom. It was regarded as surely unthinkable that they would not rise again.
Jesus answers the Sadducees with a positive answer, i.e. that the patriarchs were still
alive.

PLEASE PRAY FOR the repose of the soul of Betty Shaw, of Cherry Tree Avenue,
who died recently. May she rest in peace.

SPUC Pro-Life evening. You are warmly invited to attend an information evening organised by the
Society for the Protection of the Unborn Child, which will be held at Westleigh Parish Centre (St
Vincent de Paul Catholic Church, 2 Bentinck Road, Altrincham WA14 2BP) on Monday 7
November at 7.30pm. Come along to hear about the wide-ranging work that SPUC is involved in
locally, nationally, and internationally to protect women and unborn children from abortion. Ten
million lives have been destroyed in Great Britain since 1967. For further information, please
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contact SPUC Northern Information Officer, Terry Graham, on 07549 068226 or
terrygraham@spuc.org.uk
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